Hello Thank you for having me today.

My name is Elizabeth Miller and I live on Maple Court I am here today to talk about a concern I have with Moline Street

I e-mailed Mayor Donna about the problem and she asked me to come to this meeting

I drive Moline guite often when going to and from Maple Court

Once you drive up Moline Street the road starts to curve

This is where the problem occurs

There are always cars parked on both sides of this street which makes it almost impossible to drive on your side of the road

This road is considered a two-way street but when driving this street only one vehicle can go through at a time.

This is rather inconvenient for the citizens whom drive on this street especially for the fact that it is considered a two-way

This is also a big safety concern because as driving down the road you don't always know who is coming because you can't see through all the cars.

Also we have these problems during the summer so what about the winter months?

I avoid this road as much as possible during the winter because when going around those curves you never know when you may hit a piece of ice and slide

If you ever slid on that road to the side you would go right into a car with no time to even think about correcting it due to the fact that the street is so narrow with the parking

I feel this is a problem in itself for the winter months because the citizens should not have to try and go a different road home for this is a street which the city intended to be used as a road to drive on

Not a parking lot.

I came here to state this issue with you but also ask you to please try and reconsider the way this street is laid out.

We would really like to see parking on one side however I know that may not be possible, but we are just asking you to at least considering this issue.